
 

 

 

CITY OF RAHWAY 

NOTICE OF MEETING OF THE 

PLANNING BOARD 

 

Tuesday, April 26, 2022 

 

Please be advised that the Planning Board of the City of Rahway, New Jersey, will be holding its 

regularly scheduled meeting on Tuesday, April 26, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. in the City Council Chambers 

of the Municipal Center, located at 1 City Hall Plaza, Rahway, NJ 07065. 

 

Adequate notice of this meeting, as required by the New Jersey Open Public Meetings Act, also 

known as the Sunshine Law, has been provided by an Annual Notice sent to the City’s official 

newspaper NJ Star Ledger on January 8th 2022 and posted on the bulletin board of the Municipal 

Complex, posted on the City website, and filed with the Clerk of the City. 

 

Residents who wish to speak during the public portions will be prompted to do so by the Board 

Chairman, at the appropriate time.  At that time, you will be recognized, asked for your name and 

address, and sworn-in, at that point you can ask questions and/or give comments on the application.  

We understand this may be an unfamiliar process, so we ask that you be patient. 

 

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, you will need to schedule an appointment with the Board Secretary 

to review any application set for hearing.  This includes all documents relating to each application, 

including, the application form, plans, reports, exhibits, and reports of Board Professionals, if any.  

Applicants have been requested to submit all documents, including exhibits no later than ten (10) 

days before the meeting.  Additionally, any objector or person wishing to use exhibits at the hearing, 

other than the application, are required to submit same to the Board Secretary no later than ten (10) 

days before the meeting.  If you wish to review the file for an application and/or if a member of the 

public or objector’s attorney wishes to submit any exhibit(s) to any application, please contact the 

Board Secretary, Steven Decker at (732) 827-2196 or by email at: Sdecker@cityofrahway.com to 

schedule a time to either review the application and/or submit any exhibit(s) in objection. Individuals 

may also access application materials at 

https://www.cityofrahway.org/government/boards-and-commissions/board-of-adjustment/ 

 

Thank you, 

 

Steven Decker 

Secretary 

Planning Board  

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/5DseCAD8vrUNNg1AI84tkP?domain=nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com

